
NEWS RELEASE 
Northeastern Catholic District School Board of Trustees Inaugural Board 
Meeting Takes Place 
Timmins, December 12, 2012:   

On Friday, December 9, 2012 the Northeastern Catholic District School Board of Trustees 
conducted their annual Trustee elections for the positions of Chair and Vice-Chair. 

The Inaugural Board of Trustees meeting began with a short performance by the 
O’Gorman Glee Club, highlighting the beautiful voices and talent of a variety of 
O’Gorman High School students from grade 10 through to grade 12. 

Following this a prayer service took place to officially open the meeting and 
commemorated the Season of Advent that Catholics around the world are currently 
celebrating. 

Rick Brassard, current Chair of the Board and Fred Salvador, current Vice –Chair of the 
Board of Trustees were acclaimed to their respective positions for the upcoming 2011-
2012 year. 

Rick Brassard, Board Chair commented, “I want to thank you for the confidence you 
have placed in me and I am looking forward to working with everyone in the upcoming 
year to promote Catholic Education throughout Northeastern Ontario.  We will have 
many challenges, but I know we will be able to solve them as we work together for our 
students and the many Catholic School stakeholders that support us.” 

 
Richard Brassard & Fred Salvador Jr. are pictured here. 

 
For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


